Carrier Profile Report

FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD. NSC #: 200-009-057

Profile Start Date: 01-Jan-2015

Profile End Date: 31-Dec-2016

Profile Requested By: cgaffney

Report Run Date: 13-Nov-2019

Contents

Section 1 - Carrier Information	2
Section 2 - Profile Scores as of Dec 2016	3
Section 3 - Active Fleet from 01-Jan-2015 to 31-Dec-2016	4
Section 4 - Contraventions	5
Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty)	6
Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty)	7
Section 4.3 - Pending Driver Contraventions	8
Section 4.4 - Pending Carrier Contraventions	9
Section 5 - CVSA Inspection Results	10
Section 6 - Accident Information	11
Section 7 - Audit Summary	12
Section 8 - CVIP Vehicle Inspection History	13

NSC Carrier Profile

The Carrier Profile is a measurement of a carrier's on-road performance and is comprised of a carrier's demographic information, accident records, contraventions, and vehicle inspections.

On-road performance is measured in the following ways:

- · Contraventions: The number and types of violation tickets that have been deemed guilty;
- CVSA (Out of Service): Roadside CVSA vehicle inspections that put a power unit, trailer or driver out-of-service;
- · Accidents: The number and types of accidents where the driver was found at fault or fault unknown;
- Total: Sum of accidents, out-of-service CVSA inspections and contraventions.

Profile scores are compared to the intervention thresholds for carriers with the same or similar fleet size.

- · Average Fleet Size: Calculated for a 12 month period by dividing the Total Active Vehicle Days by the Active Monthly Days.
 - Total Active Vehicle Days: Calculated by adding the number of days each vehicle was operating under the NSC certificate for the
 previous 12 months. For example, if a carrier only had ten vehicles operating from January 1 to February 2, the Total Active Vehicle
 Days would be 330 days.
 - Active Monthly Days: Calculated by adding the number of days in each month that the carrier had an active vehicle. For example, if a
 carrier only had ten vehicles operating from January 1 to February 2, the Active Monthly Days would be 59 days and the Average
 Fleet Size would be 5.59
- Risk Band: Carriers are divided into 7 risk bands based on their fleet size.

Please report any items believed to be in error to the NSC Program Office by mail, fax, or email. The NSC program office will investigate and, where applicable, make the necessary corrections as promptly as possible.

Mail: NSC Program Office, CVSE: Fax: (250) 952-0578 Email: NSC@gov.bc.ca

PO Box 9250 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria, BC V8W 9J2

Section 1 - Carrier Information

Demographic Information:

Carrier Name: FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Jurisdiction: BC Primary Types of Business:

 Certficate Issue Date:
 08-Dec-1988
 Extra-Provincial:
 No

 Carrier Mailing Address:
 33718 BEST AVE
 Premium Carrier:
 No

MISSION BC V2V 6Z9 Weigh2GoBC: No

Preventative Maintenance: Yes

Number of Currently Licensed Vehicles: 12

Certificate Information:

Certificate Status: Active
Safety Rating: Conditional
Profile Status: Conditional
Audit Status: Satisfactory

Compliance Review:

Current Profile Scores as of 31-Dec-2016:

	Average Fleet Size	Contraventions	CVSA (Out of Service)	Accidents	Total
FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.	10.33	0.39	0.00	0.00	0.39

The carrier's profile status is set based on the score ranges listed below. If scores in all areas are in the Satisfactory range, the carrier's profile status will be Satisfactory. If any score is in the Conditional range, the carrier's profile status will be Conditional. If any score is in the Unsatisfactory range, the carrier's profile status will be Unsatisfactory.

Profile Status	Contraventions	CVSA (Out of Service)	Accidents	Total
Satisfactory	0.00 - 2.05	0.00 - 1.83	0.00 - 0.48	0.00 - 3.03
Conditional	2.06 - 2.67	1.84 - 2.19	0.49 - 0.62	3.04 - 3.70
Unsatisfactory	2.68 and above	2.20 and above	0.63 and above	3.71 and above

NSC Interventions:

During the past 24 months, the carrier has been subject to the following interventions:

Intervention TypeDateWarning Letter - Triggered01-Feb-2015

Triggered interventions occur due to the carrier's profile scores exceeding the thresholds set by the NSC program Office in any one of the four categories.

Section 1 - Carrier Information Page 2

Section 2 - Profile Scores as of Dec 2016

This section lists the carrier's profile scores each month for the past 24 months.

Month	Total Active Vehicle Days	Active Monthly Days	Average Fleet Size	Contraventions Score	CVSA Score	Accident Score	Total Score
2016-12	3780	366	10.33	0.39	0.00	0.00	0.39
2016-11	3808	366	10.40	0.38	0.00	0.00	0.38
2016-10	3844	366	10.50	0.76	0.00	0.00	0.76
2016-09	3885	366	10.61	0.38	0.00	0.00	0.38
2016-08	3914	366	10.69	0.37	0.00	0.00	0.37
2016-07	3921	366	10.71	0.37	0.00	0.00	0.37
2016-06	3952	366	10.80	0.37	0.00	0.00	0.37
2016-05	3970	366	10.85	0.37	0.00	0.00	0.37
2016-04	3957	366	10.81	0.37	0.00	0.00	0.37
2016-03	3987	366	10.89	0.37	0.00	0.00	0.37
2016-02	3995	366	10.92	0.37	0.00	0.00	0.37
2016-01	3916	365	10.73	0.65	0.00	0.00	0.65
2015-12	3854	365	10.56	0.66	0.00	0.00	0.66
2015-11	3795	365	10.40	0.96	0.00	0.00	0.96
2015-10	3735	365	10.23	0.59	0.00	0.20	0.79
2015-09	3711	365	10.17	0.59	0.00	0.20	0.79
2015-08	3676	365	10.07	0.60	0.00	0.20	0.80
2015-07	3643	365	9.98	1.20	0.00	0.20	1.40
2015-06	3612	365	9.90	1.21	0.00	0.20	1.41
2015-05	3607	365	9.88	1.21	0.00	0.20	1.41
2015-04	3576	365	9.80	1.33	0.00	0.20	1.53
2015-03	3568	365	9.78	1.43	0.00	0.20	1.63
2015-02	3624	365	9.93	1.41	0.00	0.20	1.61
2015-01	3708	365	10.16	1.08	0.00	0.20	1.28

Section 3 - Active Fleet from 01-Jan-2015 to 31-Dec-2016

This section identifies all commercial vehicles operating under this Safety Certificate during the requested report period.

Regi#	Plate #	Year	Make	Owner Name	GVW
.15		2002	CHRYSLER		
		2002	FORD		
		2002	DODGE		
		2003	BUICK		
		2003	CHRYSLER		
		2003	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
	KF8161	2004	CHEVROLET	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	1916
		2004	CHEVROLET		
		2005	CHEVROLET		
	KF8162	2005	CHEVROLET	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2330
	KD0492	2005	CHEVROLET	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2330
		2008	FORD		
	BW6466	2003	FORD	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2982
		2006	DODGE		
		2005	NISSAN		
		2008	FORD		
-		2008	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
	KB3544	2009	DODGE	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2361

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2015 To: 31-Dec-2016

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Section 4 - Contraventions

This section lists all violation tickets issued to the carrier or to drivers operating vehicles under the carrier's safety certificate during the requested time period.

NSC points are only assigned to violations where the carrier or driver has been deemed guilty. These points remain on the carrier's profile for 12 months from the disposition date (when the carrier or driver was deemed guilty) and not the violation date (when the violation ticket was issued). Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores. Further information regarding how points are assigned to each type of violation is available on the CVSE website.

The violation ticket details listed below are divided into the following sections:

Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty) Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty) Section 4.3 - Pending Driver Contraventions Section 4.4 - Pending Carrier Contraventions

Summary

Group Description and Equivalency Codes	Number of Violations in last 12 months	Percentage of Violations	Number of Active Points	Percentage of Total Active Points
Speeding (0001-0099)	1	100.00%	4	100.00%
Stop Signs and Traffic Lights (0100-0199)				
Driver's Liabilities (0200-0299)				
Driving (0300-0399)				
Hours of Service (0400-0499)				
Trip Inspection (0500-0599)				
Mechanical Defects (0600-0699)				
Oversize & Overweight (0700-0799)				
Security of Loads (0900-0999)				
Dangerous Goods (1000)				
Criminal Code (1100-1199)				
Miscellaneous (1200-1299)				
Totals	1	100.00%	4	100.00%

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2015 To: 31-Dec-2016

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty)

This section lists all violation tickets issued and deemed guilty for drivers operating under the carrier's safety certificate during the requested time period. Contraventions are sorted alphabetically by driver name and are listed by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

NSC Points are assigned for 12 months from the disposition date. Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores.

Details

Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdiction	Disposition Date
2016-09-02	23:20	s.22	KF8159 BC	FORT ST JOHN	BC	2016-10-03
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Code	Active Points
MVA	146.1	SPEED IN/OUTSIDE	MUNICIPALITY		0004	4
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdiction	Disposition Date
2015-11-27	09:06	s.22	JH1928 BC	FORT ST JOHN	BC	2015-11-27
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Code	Active Points
MVA	146.1	SPEED IN/OUTSIDE	MUNICIPALITY		0004	
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdiction	Disposition Date
2015-01-16	14:16	S.22	JB4873 BC	FORT ST JOHN	BC	2015-02-16
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Code	Active Points
MVA	175.1	FAIL TO YIELD AFTE	ER STOP		0107	

Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty)

This section lists all violation tickets issued to the carrier and deemed guilty during the requested time period. Contraventions are listed in date order by violation date begining with the most recent contravention.

NSC Points are assigned for 12 months from the disposition date. Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2015 To: 31-Dec-2016

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Section 4.3 - Driver Contraventions (Pending)

This section lists all pending violations issued in BC to drivers operating under the carrier's safety certificate. These violations are in dispute and have not been deemed guilty or cancelled. NSC points are not assigned to a violation ticket until it has been deemed guilty.

Contraventions are sorted alphabetically by driver name and are listed by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2015 To: 31-Dec-2016

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Section 4.4 - Carrier Contraventions (Pending)

This section lists all pending violations issued in BC to the carrier. These violations are in dispute and have not been deemed guilty or cancelled. NSC points are not assigned to a violation ticket until it has been deemed guilty.

Contraventions are listed in date order by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 5 - CVSA Inspection Results

This section lists all roadside CVSA and school bus inspections performed on commercial vehicles operating under this safety certificate during the requested time period.

If the overall inspection result is Out of Service (OOS), the inspection is assigned 3 NSC points which are valid for 1 year from the inspection Date. Active points are only displayed for inspections that impact the carrier's profile scores.

CVSA levels and defect descriptions can be found on the last page of this section.

CVSA Inspection Levels

Level	Description
1	Full Inspection (Vehicle & Driver)
2	Walk Around Inspection
3	Driver Only Inspection
4	Special Inspection
5	Vehicle Only Inspection
6	Enhanced - Radioactive
7	Other Provincial
С	School Bus - Complete
R	School Bus - Re-Inspection

Summary

Inspection Type	Number of Inspections in the Past 12 Months	Out of Service (OOS)	Violations Present (Fail)	Pass
Driver/Vehicle Inspections	0	0	0	0
Vehicle Only Inspections	0	0	0	0
Driver Only Inspections	0	0	0	0
Total Inspections	0	0	0	0

Details

Inspection Date 2015-03-17 Driver Name	<i>Time</i> 15:36	Document # 8433839	Location Fort St. John DL#/Jur	<i>Jur</i> BC	<i>Level</i> 5	<i>Result</i> Fail	Active Points
Vehicle Power Unit	Plate/Jur HV1634 BC	Regi # s.15	Vehicle Desc BUICK	<i>Result</i> Fail	Inspection 41	n Item Defect	
Inspection Date 2015-03-17 Driver Name	<i>Time</i> 15:34	Document # 8433838	Location Fort St. John DL#/Jur	<i>Jur</i> BC	Level 5	<i>Result</i> Pass	Active Points
<i>Vehicle</i> Power Unit	Plate/Jur HB9859 BC	Regi# s.15	Vehicle Desc FORD	<i>Result</i> Pass	Inspection Item Defect		

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2015 To: 31-Dec-2016

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Section 6 - Accident Information

This section lists all police-reported accidents involving commercial vehicles operating under this safety certificate during the requested time period.

NSC points are assigned to accidents where the driver was 50% or more at fault, or if fault is unknown. The number of points assigned is based on the accident type. NSC points are valid for 1 year from the Accident Date. Active points are only displayed for accidents that impact the carrier's profile scores.

There are no accidents for this carrier during the time period.

Section 6 - Accident Information Page 11

Section 7 - Audit Summary

This section summarizes the quantifiable facility audits that have been conducted on this carrier during the requested time period. Compliance Reviews are not included in this summary.

As of June 1, 2015, NSC implemented a new set of questions and scoring criteria for quantifiable facility audits.

No Audits conducted for this carrier during the report period.

Section 7 - Audit Summary Page 12

Section 8 - CVIP Vehicle Inspection History

This section lists all commercial vehicle inspections (CVIP) conducted on and all outstanding Notice & Orders (N&O Box 1 or Box 2) issued to vehicles operating under the safety certificate during the requested period. CVIP inspections and Notice & Orders are listed for informational purposes only. NSC points are not assigned based on inspection results.

If vehicles are regularly failing CVIP inspections, NSC recommends that the carrier review their vehicle maintenance and trip inspection programs to ensure that defects are being resolved in a timely manner and vehicles are being properly maintained throughout the year.

Regi #: s.15		Plate: KM3479		2002 CHRYSLER INTRP		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-10-06	CVIP	S3015	11472211	EW55257	2017-04-30	Pass
2016-04-01	CVIP	S3015	11053947	EU83730	2016-10-31	Pass
2015-05-01	CVIP	P3987	10369425	PL20550	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: S.15		Plate: HV1633		2002 FORD TAU		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2015-03-07	CVIP	P3987	10247254	PL20540	2016-03-31	Pass

Regi #: S.15		Plate: null		2002 DODGE CRVAN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-04-06	CVIP	S3015	11063726			Fail
2015-04-08	CVIP	P3987	10311497	PL20544	2016-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #s.15		Plate: HV1634		2003 BUICK CENTY		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-03-08	CVIP	S3015	11002080	EU01367	2016-09-30	Pass
2015-03-06	CVIP	P3987	10246591	PL20539	2016-03-31	Pass

Regi #:S.15		Plate: KM3478		2003 CHRYSLER INTRP		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-10-06	CVIP	S3015	11472199	EW55256	2017-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-03-13	CVIP	S3015	11013596	EU83723	2016-09-30	Pass
2015-04-11	CVIP	P3987	10319749	PL20546	2016-04-30	Pass

Regi #S.15		Plate: 5419KJ		2003 FORD		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-29	CVIP	S3015	11454227	EW55249	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-03-16	CVIP	S3015	11020201	EU83726	2016-09-30	Pass
2015-05-06	CVIP	P3987	10377617	PL20553	2016-05-31	Pass

Regi #:S.15		Plate: null		2008 FORD CRVCT		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-10-17	CVIP	S3015	11490341	EW55260	2017-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-05-19	CVIP	S3015	11167106	EU83737	2016-11-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2015-05-08	CVIP	P3987	10383594	PL20555	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:s.15		Plate: KF8161		2004 CHEVROLET IMPAL		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-27	CVIP	S3015	11448807	EW55247	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-03-16	CVIP	S3015	11019058	EU83725	2016-09-30	Pass
2015-04-11	CVIP	P3987	10319972	PL20547	2016-04-30	Pass

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2015 To: 31-Dec-2016

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Regi #: S.15		Plate: KF8160		2004 CHEVR	OLET IMPAL	
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-30	CVIP	S3015	11458180	EW55253	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
2016-03-11	CVIP	S3015	11009968	EU83721	2016-09-30	Pass
2015-04-11	CVIP	P3987	10320360	PL20548	2016-04-30	Pass
Regi #s.15		Plate: KF8159		2005 CHEVR	OLET IMPAL	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-29	CVIP	S3015	11454454	EW55251	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
2016-03-12	CVIP	S3015	11012202	EU83722	2016-09-30	Pass
2015-04-11	CVIP	P3987	10320520	PL20549	2016-04-30	Pass
	1000	1	1111111111111111111111111111111111111	1		1 000
Regi #: S.15		Plate: null		2005 CHEVR	OI ET IMPAI	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-29	CVIP	S3015	11455006	EW55252	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
2016-03-18	CVIP	S3015	11025509	EU83729	2016-09-30	Pass
2015-05-04	CVIP	P3987	10372371	PL20551	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
2010 00 07	13411	11 0001	10072071	1 220001	2010-00-01	. doo (Nopuli Guille Day
Regi #: S.15		Plate: KD0492		2005 CHEVR	OLET IMPAL	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-27	CVIP	S3015	11448695	EW55246	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
2016-03-17	CVIP	S3015	11022853	EU83727	2016-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day
2015-05-04	CVIP	P3987	10372481	PL20552	2016-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day
2013-03-04	CVIP	F3907	10372461	PL20002	2010-03-31	rass (Repair Same Day
D		DI-4 IOVOCO		0000 5000		
Regi #: S.15	T	Plate: KY8923	0 6 1 1	2008 FORD	Francisco Data	D //
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-05-19	CVIP	S3015	11167119	EU83736	2016-11-30	Pass (Repair Same Day
2015-03-18	CVIP	P3987	10267809	PL20541	2016-03-31	Pass
Regi #S.15		Plate: null		2003 FORD E		1
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-27	CVIP	S3015	11448866	EW55248	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
2016-03-18	CVIP	S3015	11024484	EU83728	2016-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day
2015-05-20	CVIP	P3987	10407768	PL20557	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
Regi #S.15		Plate: null		2006 DODGE	GRCVN	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2015-04-09	CVIP	P3987	10314358	PL20545	2016-04-30	Pass
Regi #:S.15		Plate: KY8944		2005 NISSAN	ALTMA	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-10-06	CVIP	S3015	11472190	EW55255	2017-04-30	Pass
2016-02-06	CVIP	S3015	10944265	EU01365	2016-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
Regi #:S.15		Plate: JJ3527		2008 FORD (CRVCT	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2015-03-23	CVIP	P3987	10278696	PL20542	2016-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day
	13111	1, 222,	1		120.0000	. att (itpair came bu)
Regi #:S.15		Plate: JH1927		2008 FORD (CRVCT	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
Dale	Type	I acility #	Commination #	Decal #	LAPITY Date	riesuit

CVIP

P3987

10381053

PL20554

2016-05-31

2015-05-07

Pass (Repair Same Day)

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2015 To: 31-Dec-2016

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Regi #: s.15		Plate: HB9859		2008 FORD CRVCT		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2015-04-04	CVIP	P3987	10307275	PL20543	2016-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #s.15		Plate: KB4356		2008 FORD CRV		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2015-05-22	CVIP	P3987	10412592	PL20559	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15		Plate: KB4357		2008 FORD CRVCT		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2015-07-06	CVIP	P3987	10512984	PL20562	2016-07-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: S.15		Plate: KB3544		2009 DODGE GCRVN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-27	CVIP	S3015	11448536	EW55245	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-03-09	CVIP	S3015	11005854	EU01369	2016-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2015-09-07	CVIP	S3635	10647073	EQ71700	2016-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Carrier Profile Report

FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD. NSC #: 200-009-057

Profile Start Date: 01-Jan-2017

Profile End Date: 30-Sep-2019

Profile Requested By: cgaffney

Report Run Date: 13-Nov-2019

Contents

Section 1 - Carrier Information	2
Section 2 - Profile Scores as of Sep 2019	3
Section 3 - Active Fleet from 01-Jan-2017 to 30-Sep-2019	4
Section 4 - Contraventions	5
Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty)	6
Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty)	8
Section 4.3 - Pending Driver Contraventions	9
Section 4.4 - Pending Carrier Contraventions	10
Section 5 - CVSA Inspection Results	11
Section 6 - Accident Information	13
Section 7 - Audit Summary	14
Section 8 - CVIP Vehicle Inspection History	15

NSC Carrier Profile

The Carrier Profile is a measurement of a carrier's on-road performance and is comprised of a carrier's demographic information, accident records, contraventions, and vehicle inspections.

On-road performance is measured in the following ways:

- · Contraventions: The number and types of violation tickets that have been deemed guilty;
- CVSA (Out of Service): Roadside CVSA vehicle inspections that put a power unit, trailer or driver out-of-service;
- · Accidents: The number and types of accidents where the driver was found at fault or fault unknown;
- · Total: Sum of accidents, out-of-service CVSA inspections and contraventions.

Profile scores are compared to the intervention thresholds for carriers with the same or similar fleet size.

- Average Fleet Size: Calculated for a 12 month period by dividing the Total Active Vehicle Days by the Active Monthly Days.
 - Total Active Vehicle Days: Calculated by adding the number of days each vehicle was operating under the NSC certificate for the
 previous 12 months. For example, if a carrier only had ten vehicles operating from January 1 to February 2, the Total Active Vehicle
 Days would be 330 days.
 - Active Monthly Days: Calculated by adding the number of days in each month that the carrier had an active vehicle. For example, if a
 carrier only had ten vehicles operating from January 1 to February 2, the Active Monthly Days would be 59 days and the Average
 Fleet Size would be 5.59
- Risk Band: Carriers are divided into 7 risk bands based on their fleet size.

Please report any items believed to be in error to the NSC Program Office by mail, fax, or email. The NSC program office will investigate and, where applicable, make the necessary corrections as promptly as possible.

Mail: NSC Program Office, CVSE: Fax: (250) 952-0578 Email: NSC@gov.bc.ca

PO Box 9250 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria, BC V8W 9J2

Section 1 - Carrier Information

Demographic Information:

Carrier Name: FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Jurisdiction: BC Primary Types of Business:

Certficate Issue Date: 08-Dec-1988 Extra-Provincial: No Carrier Mailing Address: 33718 BEST AVE Premium Carrier: No

MISSION BC V2V 6Z9 Weigh2GoBC: No

Preventative Maintenance: Yes

Number of Currently Licensed Vehicles: 12

Certificate Information:

Certificate Status: Active
Safety Rating: Conditional
Profile Status: Conditional
Audit Status: Satisfactory

Compliance Review:

Current Profile Scores as of 30-Sep-2019:

	Average Fleet Size	Contraventions	CVSA (Out of Service)	Accidents	Total
FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.	11.29	3.90	0.27	0.35	4.52

The carrier's profile status is set based on the score ranges listed below. If scores in all areas are in the Satisfactory range, the carrier's profile status will be Satisfactory. If any score is in the Conditional range, the carrier's profile status will be Conditional. If any score is in the Unsatisfactory range, the carrier's profile status will be Unsatisfactory.

Profile Status	Contraventions	CVSA (Out of Service)	Accidents	Total
Satisfactory	0.00 - 2.05	0.00 - 1.83	0.00 - 0.48	0.00 - 3.03
Conditional	2.06 - 2.67	1.84 - 2.19	0.49 - 0.62	3.04 - 3.70
Unsatisfactory	2.68 and above	2.20 and above	0.63 and above	3.71 and above

NSC Interventions:

During the past 33 months, the carrier has been subject to the following interventions:

Intervention Type	Date
Audit - Triggered	01-Sep-2019
Compliance Review - Triggered	01-Aug-2019
Safety Plan Self-Assessment - Triggered	01-Jun-2019
Warning Letter - Triggered	01-Feb-2019

Triggered interventions occur due to the carrier's profile scores exceeding the thresholds set by the NSC program Office in any one of the four categories.

Section 1 - Carrier Information Page 2

Section 2 - Profile Scores as of Sep 2019

This section lists the carrier's profile scores each month for the past 33 months.

Month	Total Active Vehicle Days	Active Monthly Days	Average Fleet Size	Contraventions Score	CVSA Score	Accident Score	Total Score
2019-09	4122	365	11.29	3.90	0.27	0.35	4.52
2019-08	4092	365	11.21	3.57	0.27	0.36	4.20
2019-07	4061	365	11.13	3.59	0.27	0.00	3.86
2019-06	4030	365	11.04	3.62	0.27	0.00	3.89
2019-05	4004	365	10.97	2.55	0.27	0.00	2.82
2019-04	4022	365	11.02	1.81	0.27	0.00	2.08
2019-03	3993	365	10.94	1.83	0.27	0.18	2.28
2019-02	3931	365	10.77	1.49	0.28	0.19	1.96
2019-01	3883	365	10.64	1.50	0.00	0.19	1.69
2018-12	3887	365	10.65	1.50	0.00	0.19	1.69
2018-11	3966	365	10.87	1.47	0.00	0.18	1.65
2018-10	4016	365	11.00	1.09	0.00	0.18	1.27
2018-09	4047	365	11.09	0.36	0.00	0.18	0.54
2018-08	4077	365	11.17	0.00	0.00	0.18	0.18
2018-07	4080	365	11.18	0.00	0.00	0.18	0.18
2018-06	4080	365	11.18	0.00	0.00	0.18	0.18
2018-05	4080	365	11.18	0.72	0.00	0.18	0.90
2018-04	4014	365	11.00	0.73	0.00	0.18	0.91
2018-03	4004	365	10.97	0.73	0.00	0.00	0.73
2018-02	3973	365	10.88	0.74	0.00	0.00	0.74
2018-01	3937	365	10.79	1.11	0.00	0.00	1.11
2017-12	3881	365	10.63	1.13	0.00	0.00	1.13
2017-11	3788	365	10.38	1.16	0.00	0.00	1.16
2017-10	3708	365	10.16	1.18	0.00	0.00	1.18
2017-09	3638	365	9.97	1.60	0.00	0.00	1.60
2017-08	3578	365	9.80	1.63	0.00	0.00	1.63
2017-07	3544	365	9.71	1.65	0.00	0.00	1.65
2017-06	3513	365	9.62	1.66	0.00	0.00	1.66
2017-05	3495	365	9.58	0.84	0.00	0.00	0.84
2017-04	3592	365	9.84	0.81	0.00	0.00	0.81
2017-03	3632	365	9.95	0.80	0.00	0.00	0.80
2017-02	3663	365	10.04	0.80	0.00	0.00	0.80
2017-01	3742	366	10.22	0.39	0.00	0.00	0.39

Section 3 - Active Fleet from 01-Jan-2017 to 30-Sep-2019

This section identifies all commercial vehicles operating under this Safety Certificate during the requested report period.

Regi#	Plate #	Year	Make	Owner Name	GVW
s.15	LM0157	2002	FORD	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2324
		2006	DODGE	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2293
		2002	CHRYSLER		
		2003	CHRYSLER		
		2003	FORD		
	KF8161	2004	CHEVROLET	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	1916
-	LY9716	2005	DODGE	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2314
		2004	CHEVROLET		
		2004	FORD		
		2005	CHEVROLET		
		2005	CHEVROLET	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2330
	KD0492	2005	CHEVROLET	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2330
		2003	FORD	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2982
•		2006	DODGE	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2210
•	LS7309	2005	DODGE	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2314
•	LS7312	2005	DODGE	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2250
		2005	NISSAN		
		2006	DODGE	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2293
		2006	DODGE		
		2002	FORD		
	KB3544	2009	DODGE	FORT ST JOHN CABS LTD	2361

Section 4 - Contraventions

This section lists all violation tickets issued to the carrier or to drivers operating vehicles under the carrier's safety certificate during the requested time period.

NSC points are only assigned to violations where the carrier or driver has been deemed guilty. These points remain on the carrier's profile for 12 months from the disposition date (when the carrier or driver was deemed guilty) and not the violation date (when the violation ticket was issued). Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores. Further information regarding how points are assigned to each type of violation is available on the CVSE website.

The violation ticket details listed below are divided into the following sections:

Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty) Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty) Section 4.3 - Pending Driver Contraventions Section 4.4 - Pending Carrier Contraventions

Summary

Group Description and Equivalency Codes	Number of Violations in last 12 months	Percentage of Violations	Number of Active Points	Percentage of Total Active Points
Speeding (0001-0099)	10	90.91%	40	90.91%
Stop Signs and Traffic Lights (0100-0199)				
Driver's Liabilities (0200-0299)				
Driving (0300-0399)	1	9.09%	4	9.09%
Hours of Service (0400-0499)				
Trip Inspection (0500-0599)				
Mechanical Defects (0600-0699)				
Oversize & Overweight (0700-0799)				
Security of Loads (0900-0999)				
Dangerous Goods (1000)				
Criminal Code (1100-1199)				
Miscellaneous (1200-1299)				
Totals	11	100.00%	44	100.00%

Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty)

This section lists all violation tickets issued and deemed guilty for drivers operating under the carrier's safety certificate during the requested time period. Contraventions are sorted alphabetically by driver name and are listed by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

NSC Points are assigned for 12 months from the disposition date. Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores.

Details

Violation Date 2017-06-28 Act MVA	Time 21:00 Section 146.1	Ticket # 5.22 Description SPEED IN/OUTSIDE MUN	Plate/Jur KM3479 BC IICIPALITY	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0004	Disposition Date 2017-06-30 Active Points
Violation Date 2017-05-16 Act MVA	Time 13:41 Section 146.3	Ticket # s.22 Description SPEED AGAINST HIGHW	Plate/Jur KB3544 BC 'AY SIGN	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0004	Disposition Date 2017-06-12 Active Points
Violation Date 2017-02-05 Act MVA	Time 04:34 Section 186	Ticket # S 22 Description DISOBEY STOP SIGN	Plate/Jur KM3479 BC	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0102	Disposition Date 2017-02-23 Active Points
s.22				Class:	160 Stat	us:
Violation Date 2019-09-04 Act MVA	Time 16:18 Section 146.1	Ticket # s.22 Description SPEED IN/OUTSIDE MUN	Plate/Jur LS7309 BC NICIPALITY	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0004	Disposition Date 2019-09-05 Active Points 4
Violation Date 2019-06-05 Act MVA	Time 15:08 Section 151.C	Ticket # s.22 Description CHANGE LANES WITHOU	Plate/Jur LS7309 BC UT SIGNAL	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0322	Disposition Date 2019-06-06 Active Points 4
Violation Date 2019-06-05 Act MVA	Time 15:08 Section 146.3	Ticket # s.22 Description SPEED AGAINST HIGHW	Plate/Jur LS7309 BC /AY SIGN	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0004	Disposition Date 2019-06-06 Active Points 4
Violation Date 2018-09-17 Act MVA	Time 11:42 Section 146.1	Ticket # s.22 Description SPEED IN/OUTSIDE MUN	Plate/Jur LS7309 BC NICIPALITY	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0004	Disposition Date 2018-09-18 Active Points
s.22				Class:	400 Stat	us:
Violation Date 2019-08-29 Act MVA	Time 15:56 Section 146.1	Ticket # s.22 Description SPEED IN/OUTSIDE MUN	Plate/Jur ND2851 BC NICIPALITY	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0004	Disposition Date 2019-09-06 Active Points 4

s.22				Class:	400	Status:
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdict	ion Disposition Date
2019-03-22	23:31	S.22	LS7312 BC	FORT ST JOHN	ВС	2019-03-25
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Co	ode Active Points
MVA	146.1	SPEED IN/OUTSIDE	MUNICIPALITY		0004	4
s.22				Class:	400	Status:
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdict	ion Disposition Date
2019-06-14	15:38	S 22	ND2851 BC	FORT ST JOHN	ВС	2019-06-20
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Co	ode Active Points
MVA	146.1	SPEED IN/OUTSIDE	MUNICIPALITY		0004	4
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdict	ion Disposition Date
2018-10-08	14:54	s.22	KF8161 BC	FORT ST JOHN	ВС	2018-10-16
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Co	ode Active Points
MVA	146.1	SPEED IN/OUTSIDE	MUNICIPALITY		0004	4
s.22				Class:	100	Status:
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdict	ion Disposition Date
2019-05-21	09:35	S.22	LS7312 BC	FORT ST JOHN	BC	2019-05-21
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Co	ode Active Points
MVA	147.1	SPEED IN SCHOOL	ZONE		0004	4
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdict	ion Disposition Date
2019-05-17	16:30	s.22	LS7312 BC	FORT ST JOHN	ВС	2019-05-21
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Co	ode Active Points
MVA	146.3	SPEED AGAINST H	IGHWAY SIGN		0004	4
s.22				Class:	400	Status:
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdict	ion Disposition Date
2018-10-29	23:30	S.22	LS7312 BC	FORT ST JOHN	ВС	2018-11-29
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Co	ode Active Points
MVA	146.3	SPEED AGAINST H	IGHWAY SIGN		0004	4
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdict	ion Disposition Date
2018-08-31	22:55	s.22	KM3478 BC	FORT ST JOHN	ВС	2018-10-22
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Co	ode Active Points
MVA	146.3	SPEED AGAINST H	ICHWAY SIGN		0004	4

Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty)

This section lists all violation tickets issued to the carrier and deemed guilty during the requested time period. Contraventions are listed in date order by violation date begining with the most recent contravention.

NSC Points are assigned for 12 months from the disposition date. Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 4.3 - Driver Contraventions (Pending)

This section lists all pending violations issued in BC to drivers operating under the carrier's safety certificate. These violations are in dispute and have not been deemed guilty or cancelled. NSC points are not assigned to a violation ticket until it has been deemed guilty.

Contraventions are sorted alphabetically by driver name and are listed by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

Details

s.22				Class:	100 Stat	us: HOLD
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdiction	Disposition Date
2019-09-08	00:30	s.22	LS7312 BC	FORT ST JOHN	BC	
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Code	Active Points
MVA	148.1	EXCESSIVE SPEED			0009	
s.22				Class:	400 Stat	us: NORMAL
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdiction	Disposition Date
2019-08-21	21:26	s.22	ND2852 BC	FORT ST JOHN	BC	
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Code	Active Points
MVA	146.1	SPEED IN/OUTSIDE MUI	SPEED IN/OUTSIDE MUNICIPALITY			

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2017 To: 30-Sep-2019

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Section 4.4 - Carrier Contraventions (Pending)

This section lists all pending violations issued in BC to the carrier. These violations are in dispute and have not been deemed guilty or cancelled. NSC points are not assigned to a violation ticket until it has been deemed guilty.

Contraventions are listed in date order by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 5 - CVSA Inspection Results

This section lists all roadside CVSA and school bus inspections performed on commercial vehicles operating under this safety certificate during the requested time period.

If the overall inspection result is Out of Service (OOS), the inspection is assigned 3 NSC points which are valid for 1 year from the inspection Date. Active points are only displayed for inspections that impact the carrier's profile scores.

CVSA levels and defect descriptions can be found on the last page of this section.

CVSA Inspection Levels

Level	Description
1	Full Inspection (Vehicle & Driver)
2	Walk Around Inspection
3	Driver Only Inspection
4	Special Inspection
5	Vehicle Only Inspection
6	Enhanced - Radioactive
7	Other Provincial
С	School Bus - Complete
R	School Bus - Re-Inspection

Summary

Inspection Type	Number of Inspections in the Past 12 Months	Out of Service (OOS)	Violations Present (Fail)	Pass
Driver/Vehicle Inspections	0	0	0	0
Vehicle Only Inspections	1	1	0	0
Driver Only Inspections	1	0	1	0
Total Inspections	2	1	1	0

CVSA Defect Type	oos	% of Defects	Fail	% of Defects	Total Defects	% of Total
40 - Driver			1	33.33	1	33.33
41 - Lighting Devices	1	33.33	1	33.33	2	66.67
42 - Windhield, Wipers						
43 - Steering						
44 - Braking System						
45 - Brake Adjustment						
46 - Suspension						
47 - Tires, Wheels, Rims						
48 - Fuel System						
49 - Exhaust System						
50 - Coupling Devices						
51 - Body, Frame						
52 - Load Security						
53 - Emergency Exits						
54 - Dangerous Goods						
55 - Miscellaneous						
Total Defects	1	33.33	2	66.67	3	100.00

Details

Inspection Date	Time	Document #	Location	Jur	Level	Result	Active Points
2019-06-01	16:42	8698326	Fort St. John	BC	3	Fail	
Driver Name			DL#/Jur				
s.22							
Vehicle	Plate/Jur	Regi #	Vehicle Desc	Result	Inspection Item Defect		
Power Unit	LY9716 BC	s.15	DODGE	Fail	40		
Inspection Date	Time	Document #	Location	Jur	Level	Result	Active Points
2019-02-28	10:36	8660678	Fort St. John	ВС	4	oos	3
Driver Name			DL#/Jur				
s.22							
Vehicle	Plate/Jur	Regi #	Vehicle Desc	Result	Inspection Item Defect		
Power Unit	LS7309 BC	s.15	DODGE	oos	41		
				Fail	41		

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2017 To: 30-Sep-2019

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Section 6 - Accident Information

This section lists all police-reported accidents involving commercial vehicles operating under this safety certificate during the requested time period.

NSC points are assigned to accidents where the driver was 50% or more at fault, or if fault is unknown. The number of points assigned is based on the accident type. NSC points are valid for 1 year from the Accident Date. Active points are only displayed for accidents that impact the carrier's profile scores.

Summary

Accident Type	Number of Accidents in last 12 months	At Fault	Fault Unknown	Not at Fault	Active Points
Fatality	0	0	0	0	0
Injury	0	0	0	0	0
Property	0	0	0	0	0
Total Accidents	0	0	0	0	0

Details

Accident Date	Time	Report #	Location	Jur	Type	Fault	Active Points
2018-04-17	16:58	R4629991	FT ST JOHN	BC	Property	At Fault	
Driver Name			DL#/Jur				
s.22							
Plate/Jur		Regi #	Vehicle Desc	Charge	es Laid		
KD0492 BC		s.15	2005 CHEVROLET	No			

Section 6 - Accident Information Page 13

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2017 To: 30-Sep-2019

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Section 7 - Audit Summary

This section summarizes the quantifiable facility audits that have been conducted on this carrier during the requested time period. Compliance Reviews are not included in this summary.

As of June 1, 2015, NSC implemented a new set of questions and scoring criteria for quantifiable facility audits.

No Audits conducted for this carrier during the report period.

Section 7 - Audit Summary Page 14

Section 8 - CVIP Vehicle Inspection History

This section lists all commercial vehicle inspections (CVIP) conducted on and all outstanding Notice & Orders (N&O Box 1 or Box 2) issued to vehicles operating under the safety certificate during the requested period. CVIP inspections and Notice & Orders are listed for informational purposes only. NSC points are not assigned based on inspection results.

If vehicles are regularly failing CVIP inspections, NSC recommends that the carrier review their vehicle maintenance and trip inspection programs to ensure that defects are being resolved in a timely manner and vehicles are being properly maintained throughout the year.

Regi #: S.15		Plate: LM0157		2002 FORD EXPLR		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-05-11	CVIP	S7196	13515119	FD08212	2019-11-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-16	CVIP	S6055	12913967	FB10871	2019-02-28	Pass
2018-02-21	CVIP	S6055	12504722	FA07843	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-18	CVIP	S3015	12129173	EY71094	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-04-25	CVIP	S3015	11865192	EX88235	2017-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15 Plate: nul		Plate: null	te: null		2006 DODGE CRVAN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2019-03-20	CVIP	S11150	13372438	FD96609	2019-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-03-22	CVIP	S6055	12567588	FB10805	2018-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2017-08-21	CVIP	S3015	12133167	EY71097	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)	

Regi #:S.15		Plate: KM3479		2002 CHRYSLER INTRP		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2017-08-24	CVIP	S3015	12141471	EZ42805	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-04-07	CVIP	S3015	11830397	EX88230	2017-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15		Plate: KM3478		2003 CHRYSLER INTRP		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-02-25	CVIP	S11150	13318138	FC76241	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-31	CVIP	S6055	12949580	FB10890	2019-02-28	Pass
2018-02-21	CVIP	S6055	12504810	FA07844	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-25	CVIP	S3015	12144096	EZ42809	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-04-10	CVIP	S3015	11833829	EX88232	2017-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:s.15		Plate: 5419KJ		2003 FORD		
Date	īуpe	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2017-03-07	CVIP	S3015	11761884	EX88216	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #S.15		Plate: KF8161		2004 CHEVROLET IMPAL		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-06-03	CVIP	S11150	13567463	FD96637	2019-12-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-28	CVIP	S6055	12943165	FB10885	2019-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-02-26	CVIP	S6055	12515425	FA07850	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-24	CVIP	S3015	12141450	EZ42803	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-03-11	CVIP	S3015	11770755	EX88224	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2017 To: 30-Sep-2019

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Regi #S.15		Plate: LY9716	Plate: LY9716		2005 DODGE GRCVN		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2019-08-29	CVIP	S11150	13803907	FE96294	2020-08-31	Pass	
2019-02-21	CVIP	S11150	13310252	FC76238	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-08-23	CVIP	S6055	12930506	FB10878	2019-02-28	Pass	
2018-02-09	CVIP	S6055	12487056	FA07835	2018-08-31	Pass	
2017-08-25	CVIP	S3015	12144144	EZ42811	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)	

Regi #: S.15		Plate: KF8160		2004 CHEVROLE		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2017-03-08	CVIP	S3015	11764352	EX88220	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: S.15		Plate: MC7662		2004 FORD EXCRN		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2018-05-10	CVIP	S6055	12690373	FB10832	2018-11-30	Pass
2017-08-17	CVIP	S3015	12126603	EY71093	2018-02-28	Pass
2017-05-26	CVIP	S3015	11942773	EX88240	2017-11-30	Pass

Regi #:S.15 Plate		Plate: null		2005 CHEVROLET IMPAL		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-04-30	CVIP	S11150	13471322	FD96625	2019-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-10-25	CVIP	S11150	13076388	FC76205	2019-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-03-08	CVIP	S3015	11764359	EX88221	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: s.15		Plate: KD0492	Plate: KD0492		2005 CHEVROLET IMPAL		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2019-08-21	CVIP	S11150	13781405	FE96287	2020-02-29	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2019-02-25	CVIP	S11150	13318108	FC76240	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-08-16	CVIP	S6055	12915817	FB10874	2019-02-28	Pass	
2018-02-16	CVIP	S6055	12496830	FA07839	2018-08-31	Pass	
2017-08-25	CVIP	S3015	12144077	EZ42808	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2017-03-07	CVIP	S3015	11761901	EX88218	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)	

Regi #: S.15		Plate: null		2003 FORD EXPDN		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-02-19	CVIP	S11150	13306220	FC76237	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-22	CVIP	S6055	12926943	FB10877	2019-02-28	Pass
2018-02-28	CVIP	S6055	12520923	FA07852	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-21	CVIP	S3015	12133177	EY71098	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-03-07	CVIP	S3015	11761892	EX88217	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: S.15		Plate: null		2006 DODGE CRVAN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-06-19	CVIP	S11150	13614741	FD96644	2019-12-31	Pass
2018-12-10	CVIP	S11150	13177895	FC76221	2019-06-30	Pass

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2017 To: 30-Sep-2019

NSC #: 200-009-057 FORT ST. JOHN CABS LTD.

Regi #:S.15		Plate: LS7309	Plate: LS7309		2005 DODGE GRCVN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2019-08-29	CVIP	S11150	13801159	FE96292	2020-02-29	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2019-02-27	CVIP	S11150	13323397	FC76244	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-08-28	CVIP	S6055	12943042	FB10884	2019-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-02-09	CVIP	S6055	12487338	FA07836	2018-08-31	Pass	
2017-08-25	CVIP	S3015	12144165	EZ42812	2018-02-28	Pass	

Regi #:S.15		Plate: LS7312		2005 DODGE CRVAN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-08-29	CVIP	S11150	13802648	FE96293	2020-08-31	Pass
2019-02-27	CVIP	S11150	13325623	FC76248	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-13	CVIP	S6055	12906407	FB10869	2019-02-28	Pass
2018-02-26	CVIP	S6055	12513985	FA07848	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-22	CVIP	S3015	12135901	EZ42801	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: S.15		Plate: KY8944		2005 NISSAN ALTMA		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2017-08-24	CVIP	S3015	12141476	EZ42806	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-04-10	CVIP	S3015	11833890	EX88233	2017-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15 Plate: null		2006 DODGE CRVAN				
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-05-08	CVIP	S11150	13497347	FD96631	2019-11-30	Pass
2018-11-08	CVIP	S11150	13110024	FC76215	2019-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: s.15		Plate: NL6803		2006 DODGE GRCVN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-03-25	CVIP	S11150	13383235	FD96612	2019-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #S.15		Plate: MC7663		2002 FORD E350		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2018-05-10	CVIP	S6055	12690584	FB10834	2018-11-30	Pass
2017-08-17	CVIP	S3015	12126600	EY71092	2018-02-28	Pass
2017-05-26	CVIP	S3015	11942758	EX88239	2017-11-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15		Plate: KB3544	Plate: KB3544		2009 DODGE GCRVN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2019-08-16	CVIP	S11150	13768590	FE96283	2020-02-29	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2019-02-25	CVIP	S11150	13319336	FC76242	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-08-16	CVIP	S6055	12915481	FB10873	2019-02-28	Pass	
2018-02-13	CVIP	S6055	12489597	FA07837	2018-08-31	Pass	
2017-08-29	CVIP	S3015	12150938	EZ42814	2018-02-28	Pass	
2017-03-08	CVIP	S3015	11764347	EX88219	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)	

Carrier Profile Report

TECO TAXI LTD.
NSC #: 200-025-550

Profile Start Date: 01-Jan-2015

Profile End Date: 31-Dec-2016

Profile Requested By: cgaffney

Report Run Date: 13-Nov-2019

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2015 To: 31-Dec-2016 NSC #: 200-025-550 TECO TAXI LTD.

Contents

Section 1 - Carrier Information	2
Section 2 - Profile Scores as of Dec 2016	3
Section 3 - Active Fleet from 01-Jan-2015 to 31-Dec-2016	4
Section 4 - Contraventions	5
Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty)	6
Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty)	7
Section 4.3 - Pending Driver Contraventions	
Section 4.4 - Pending Carrier Contraventions	Ś
Section 5 - CVSA Inspection Results	10
Section 6 - Accident Information	11
Section 7 - Audit Summary	12
Section 8 - CVIP Vehicle Inspection History	13

NSC Carrier Profile

The Carrier Profile is a measurement of a carrier's on-road performance and is comprised of a carrier's demographic information, accident records, contraventions, and vehicle inspections.

On-road performance is measured in the following ways:

- . Contraventions: The number and types of violation tickets that have been deemed guilty;
- CVSA (Out of Service): Roadside CVSA vehicle inspections that put a power unit, trailer or driver out-of-service;
- · Accidents: The number and types of accidents where the driver was found at fault or fault unknown;
- Total: Sum of accidents, out-of-service CVSA inspections and contraventions.

Profile scores are compared to the intervention thresholds for carriers with the same or similar fleet size.

- · Average Fleet Size: Calculated for a 12 month period by dividing the Total Active Vehicle Days by the Active Monthly Days.
 - Total Active Vehicle Days: Calculated by adding the number of days each vehicle was operating under the NSC certificate for the
 previous 12 months. For example, if a carrier only had ten vehicles operating from January 1 to February 2, the Total Active Vehicle
 Days would be 330 days.
 - Active Monthly Days: Calculated by adding the number of days in each month that the carrier had an active vehicle. For example, if a
 carrier only had ten vehicles operating from January 1 to February 2, the Active Monthly Days would be 59 days and the Average
 Fleet Size would be 5.59
- Risk Band: Carriers are divided into 7 risk bands based on their fleet size.

Please report any items believed to be in error to the NSC Program Office by mail, fax, or email. The NSC program office will investigate and, where applicable, make the necessary corrections as promptly as possible.

Mail: NSC Program Office, CVSE: Fax: (250) 952-0578 Email: NSC@gov.bc.ca

PO Box 9250 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria, BC V8W 9J2

Section 1 - Carrier Information

Demographic Information:

Carrier Name: TECO TAXI LTD.

Jurisdiction: BC

Primary Types of Business:

Weigh2GoBC:

Certficate Issue Date: 06-Dec-1988

Extra-Provincial: No

Carrier Mailing Address: 1490 JACKSON DR

Premium Carrier: No

COMOX BC V9M 4E5

Preventative Maintenance: Yes

No

Number of Currently Licensed Vehicles: 7

Certificate Information:

Certificate Status: Active

Safety Rating: Satisfactory - Unaudited

Profile Status: Satisfactory
Audit Status: Unaudited

Compliance Review:

Current Profile Scores as of 31-Dec-2016:

	Average Fleet Size	Contraventions	CVSA (Out of Service)	Accidents	Total
TECO TAXI LTD.	7.41	1.62	0.00	0.00	1.62

The carrier's profile status is set based on the score ranges listed below. If scores in all areas are in the Satisfactory range, the carrier's profile status will be Satisfactory. If any score is in the Conditional range, the carrier's profile status will be Conditional. If any score is in the Unsatisfactory range, the carrier's profile status will be Unsatisfactory.

Profile Status	Contraventions	CVSA Accidents (Out of Service)		Total
Satisfactory	0.00 - 2.34	0.00 - 2.41	0.00 - 0.80	0.00 - 3.21
Conditional	2.35 - 3.02	2.42 - 3.15	0.81 - 1.03	3.22 - 4.73
Unsatisfactory	3.03 and above	3.16 and above	1.04 and above	4.74 and above

NSC Interventions:

During the past 24 months, the carrier has not been subject to any interventions.

Triggered interventions occur due to the carrier's profile scores exceeding the thresholds set by the NSC program Office in any one of the four categories.

Section 1 - Carrier Information Page 2

Section 2 - Profile Scores as of Dec 2016

This section lists the carrier's profile scores each month for the past 24 months.

Month	Total Active Vehicle Days	Active Monthly Days	Average Fleet Size	Contraventions Score	CVSA Score	Accident Score	Total Score
2016-12	2712	366	7.41	1.62	0.00	0.00	1.62
2016-11	2761	366	7.54	1.59	0.00	0.00	1.59
2016-10	2821	366	7.71	1.56	0.00	0.00	1.56
2016-09	2879	366	7.87	1.52	0.00	0.00	1.52
2016-08	2928	366	8.00	1.50	0.00	0.00	1.50
2016-07	2990	366	8.17	1.47	0.00	0.00	1.47
2016-06	3052	366	8.34	1.56	0.00	0.00	1.56
2016-05	3112	366	8.50	1.06	0.00	0.00	1.06
2016-04	3158	366	8.63	1.04	0.00	0.00	1.04
2016-03	3188	366	8.71	0.11	0.00	0.00	0.11
2016-02	3228	366	8.82	0.11	0.00	0.00	0.11
2016-01	3270	365	8.96	0.11	0.00	0.00	0.11
2015-12	3332	365	9.13	0.44	0.00	0.00	0.44
2015-11	3390	365	9.29	0.43	0.00	0.00	0.43
2015-10	3418	365	9.36	0.43	0.00	0.00	0.43
2015-09	3418	365	9.36	0.75	0.00	0.00	0.75
2015-08	3410	365	9.34	0.75	0.00	0.00	0.75
2015-07	3379	365	9.26	0.76	0.00	0.00	0.76
2015-06	3348	365	9.17	0.65	0.00	0.00	0.65
2015-05	3321	365	9.10	0.66	0.00	0.00	0.66
2015-04	3321	365	9.10	0.88	0.00	0.00	0.88
2015-03	3322	365	9.10	0.88	0.00	0.00	0.88
2015-02	3314	365	9.08	0.88	0.66	0.00	1.54
2015-01	3280	365	8.99	0.89	0.67	0.00	1.56

Section 3 - Active Fleet from 01-Jan-2015 to 31-Dec-2016

This section identifies all commercial vehicles operating under this Safety Certificate during the requested report period.

Regi#	Plate #	Year	Make	Owner Name	GVW
s.15		2003	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2005	CHEVROLET		
		2008	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2009	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2009	FORD		
		2010	FORD		
		2008	FORD		

Section 4 - Contraventions

This section lists all violation tickets issued to the carrier or to drivers operating vehicles under the carrier's safety certificate during the requested time period.

NSC points are only assigned to violations where the carrier or driver has been deemed guilty. These points remain on the carrier's profile for 12 months from the disposition date (when the carrier or driver was deemed guilty) and not the violation date (when the violation ticket was issued). Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores. Further information regarding how points are assigned to each type of violation is available on the CVSE website.

The violation ticket details listed below are divided into the following sections:

Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty) Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty) Section 4.3 - Pending Driver Contraventions Section 4.4 - Pending Carrier Contraventions

Summary

Group Description and Equivalency Codes	Number of Violations in last 12 months	Percentage of Violations	Number of Active Points	Percentage of Total Active Points
Speeding (0001-0099)	1	33.33%	4	33.33%
Stop Signs and Traffic Lights (0100-0199)	2	66.67%	8	66.67%
Driver's Liabilities (0200-0299)				
Driving (0300-0399)				
Hours of Service (0400-0499)				
Trip Inspection (0500-0599)				
Mechanical Defects (0600-0699)				
Oversize & Overweight (0700-0799)				
Security of Loads (0900-0999)				
Dangerous Goods (1000)				
Criminal Code (1100-1199)				
Miscellaneous (1200-1299)				
Totals	3	100.00%	12	100.00%

Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty)

This section lists all violation tickets issued and deemed guilty for drivers operating under the carrier's safety certificate during the requested time period. Contraventions are sorted alphabetically by driver name and are listed by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

NSC Points are assigned for 12 months from the disposition date. Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores.

Details

Violation Date 2016-04-02 Act MVA	Time 21:52 Section 174	Ticket # s.22 Description FAIL TO YIELD ON/TO LEF	Plate/Jur KF8164 BC T TURN	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0107	Disposition Date 2016-04-26 Active Points 4
Violation Date 2016-03-29 Act MVA	Time 03:45 Section 146.1	Ticket # s.22 Description SPEED IN/OUTSIDE MUNIC	Plate/Jur KF8163 BC CIPALITY	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0004	Disposition Date 2016-04-29 Active Points 4
Violation Date 2015-07-09 Act MVA	Time 09:25 Section 146.3	Ticket # s.22 Description SPEED AGAINST HIGHWA	Plate/Jur JF8693 BC Y SIGN	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0004	Disposition Date 2015-07-10 Active Points
Violation Date 2014-09-20 Act MVA	Time 00:04 Section 186	Ticket # s.22 Description DISOBEY STOP SIGN	Plate/Jur HB9856 BC	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0102	Disposition Date 2016-06-17 Active Points 4
s.22				Class:	500 Status	:
Violation Date 2014-12-26 Act MVA	Time 16:45 Section 129.1	Ticket # S.22 Description RED LIGHT AT INTERSECT	Plate/Jur JB4870 BC ΓΙΟΝ	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdiction BC Equiv Code 0104	Disposition Date 2015-01-05 Active Points

Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty)

This section lists all violation tickets issued to the carrier and deemed guilty during the requested time period. Contraventions are listed in date order by violation date begining with the most recent contravention.

NSC Points are assigned for 12 months from the disposition date. Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 4.3 - Driver Contraventions (Pending)

This section lists all pending violations issued in BC to drivers operating under the carrier's safety certificate. These violations are in dispute and have not been deemed guilty or cancelled. NSC points are not assigned to a violation ticket until it has been deemed guilty.

Contraventions are sorted alphabetically by driver name and are listed by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 4.4 - Carrier Contraventions (Pending)

This section lists all pending violations issued in BC to the carrier. These violations are in dispute and have not been deemed guilty or cancelled. NSC points are not assigned to a violation ticket until it has been deemed guilty.

Contraventions are listed in date order by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 5 - CVSA Inspection Results

This section lists all roadside CVSA and school bus inspections performed on commercial vehicles operating under this safety certificate during the requested time period.

If the overall inspection result is Out of Service (OOS), the inspection is assigned 3 NSC points which are valid for 1 year from the inspection Date. Active points are only displayed for inspections that impact the carrier's profile scores.

CVSA levels and defect descriptions can be found on the last page of this section.

CVSA Inspection Levels

Level	Description
1	Full Inspection (Vehicle & Driver)
2	Walk Around Inspection
3	Driver Only Inspection
4	Special Inspection
5	Vehicle Only Inspection
6	Enhanced - Radioactive
7	Other Provincial
С	School Bus - Complete
R	School Bus - Re-Inspection

Summary

Inspection Type	Number of Inspections in the Past 12 Months	Out of Service (OOS)	Violations Present (Fail)	Pass
Driver/Vehicle Inspections	0	0	0	0
Vehicle Only Inspections	0	0	0	0
Driver Only Inspections	0	0	0	0
Total Inspections	0	0	0	0

Details

Inspection Date 2015-03-17 Driver Name	<i>Time</i> 15:41	Document # 8433844	Location Fort St. John DL#/Jur	<i>Jur</i> BC	<i>Level</i> 5	<i>Result</i> Fail	Active Points
Vehicle Power Unit	Plate/Jur HV1609 BC	Regi # s.15	Vehicle Desc FORD	<i>Result</i> Fail	Inspection 41,52,55	n Item Defect	
Inspection Date 2015-03-17 Driver Name	<i>Time</i> 15:40	Document # 8433840	Location Fort St. John DL#/Jur	<i>Jur</i> BC	Level 5	<i>Result</i> Pass	Active Points
<i>Vehicle</i> Power Unit	Plate/Jur HB9856 BC	Regi#	Vehicle Desc FORD	<i>Result</i> Pass	Inspection	n Item Defect	

Section 6 - Accident Information

This section lists all police-reported accidents involving commercial vehicles operating under this safety certificate during the requested time period.

NSC points are assigned to accidents where the driver was 50% or more at fault, or if fault is unknown. The number of points assigned is based on the accident type. NSC points are valid for 1 year from the Accident Date. Active points are only displayed for accidents that impact the carrier's profile scores.

There are no accidents for this carrier during the time period.

Section 6 - Accident Information Page 11

Section 7 - Audit Summary

This section summarizes the quantifiable facility audits that have been conducted on this carrier during the requested time period. Compliance Reviews are not included in this summary.

As of June 1, 2015, NSC implemented a new set of questions and scoring criteria for quantifiable facility audits.

No Audits conducted for this carrier during the report period.

Section 7 - Audit Summary Page 12

Section 8 - CVIP Vehicle Inspection History

This section lists all commercial vehicle inspections (CVIP) conducted on and all outstanding Notice & Orders (N&O Box 1 or Box 2) issued to vehicles operating under the safety certificate during the requested period. CVIP inspections and Notice & Orders are listed for informational purposes only. NSC points are not assigned based on inspection results.

If vehicles are regularly failing CVIP inspections, NSC recommends that the carrier review their vehicle maintenance and trip inspection programs to ensure that defects are being resolved in a timely manner and vehicles are being properly maintained throughout the year.

Regi #:s.15		Plate: CF766C		2003 FORD C	2003 FORD CRVCT			
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result		
2015-08-20	CVIP	P2712	10605993	PL20537	2016-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
Regi #:S.15		Plate: null		2008 FORD C	RVCT			
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result		
2016-10-17	CVIP	S3015	11490341	EW55260	2017-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
2016-05-19	CVIP	S3015	11167106	EU83737	2016-11-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
2015-05-08	CVIP	P3987	10383594	PL20555	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
D		Dist. 0045UE		2000 5000 0	NDV OT			
Regi #:S.15		Plate: 2815HF	0 " " "	2008 FORD C		15 #		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result		
2015-04-07	CVIP	P2712	10309574	PL20530	2016-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
Regi #:S.15		Plate: KD0492		2005 CHEVR	OLET IMPAL			
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result		
2016-09-27	CVIP	S3015	11448695	EW55246	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day		
2016-03-17	CVIP	S3015	11022853	EU83727	2016-09-30	Pass		
2015-05-04	CVIP	P3987	10372481	PL20552	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
						(
Regi #: S.15		Plate: KY8923		2008 FORD	2008 FORD			
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result		
2016-05-19	CVIP	S3015	11167119	EU83736	2016-11-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
2015-03-18	CVIP	P3987	10267809	PL20541	2016-03-31	Pass		
Regi #S.15		Plate: HB9856		2008 FORD C	RVCT			
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result		
2016-10-17	CVIP	S3015	11490394	EW55262	2017-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
2016-04-01	CVIP	S3015	11055848	EU83732	2016-10-31	Pass		
2015-05-27	CVIP	P2712	10423532	PL20536	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
5 · # S 15		Di i UDANEA		2000 5000 0				
Regi #: S.15		Plate: HB9858	0 - 1 - 1 - 1	2008 FORD C		D #		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result		
2015-04-30	CVIP	P2712	10363636	PL20532	2016-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)		
Regi #S.15		Plate: BT866N		2008 FORD C	RVCT			
Date Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result		
2015-03-18	CVIP	P2712	10269768	PL20529	2016-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day		
	10411	1, 2, 12	1.0200.00	. 223020	20.000	. ass (Nopuli Sulfis Day)		
Regi #: \$ 15								
Regi #: S.15		Plate: JJ3528		2008 FORD C	RVCT			

11003083

10265248

EU01368

PL20527

2016-09-30

2016-03-31

2016-03-08

2015-03-17

CVIP

CVIP

S3015

P2712

Pass (Repair Same Day)

Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #S.15 Plate: KF81		Plate: KF8164		2009 FORD CRV	СТ	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-29	CVIP	S3015	11454358	EW55250	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-03-14	CVIP	S3015	11015159	EU83724	2016-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2015-04-29	CVIP	P2712	10361188	PL20531	2016-04-30	Pass

Regi #: S.15 Plate: KF8163				2008 FORD CRV	СТ	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-10-17	CVIP	S3015	11490315	EW55259	2017-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-04-01	CVIP	S3015	11055487	EU83731	2016-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2015-05-01	CVIP	P2712	10368373	PL20533	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:s.15	Plate: 1460JT 2		2009 FORD CRVCT			
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-04-02	CVIP	S3015	11057439	EU83734	2016-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2015-05-06	CVIP	P2712	10379643	PL20534	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: S.15 Plate: HV1609		2010 FORD C	2010 FORD CRVCT			
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-10-17	CVIP	S3015	11490296	EW55258	2017-04-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-04-02	CVIP	S3015	11056847	EU83733	2016-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2015-05-07	CVIP	P2712	10382228	PL20535	2016-05-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2015-02-24	CVIP	S4563	10252043	EQ53547	2015-08-31	Pass
2015-02-20	CVIP	S4563	10214929			Fail

Regi #: S.15		Plate: JF8692		2008 FORD CRV	СТ	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2016-09-30	CVIP	S3015	11458276	EW55254	2017-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2016-03-10	CVIP	S3015	11007676	EU01370	2016-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2015-03-18	CVIP	P2712	10268620	PL20528	2016-03-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Carrier Profile Report

TECO TAXI LTD.
NSC #: 200-025-550

Profile Start Date: 01-Jan-2017

Profile End Date: 30-Sep-2019

Profile Requested By: cgaffney

Report Run Date: 13-Nov-2019

Contents

Section 1 - Carrier Information	2
Section 2 - Profile Scores as of Sep 2019	3
Section 3 - Active Fleet from 01-Jan-2017 to 30-Sep-2019	4
Section 4 - Contraventions	5
Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty)	6
Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty)	8
Section 4.3 - Pending Driver Contraventions	9
Section 4.4 - Pending Carrier Contraventions	10
Section 5 - CVSA Inspection Results	
Section 6 - Accident Information	13
Section 7 - Audit Summary	14
Section 8 - CVIP Vehicle Inspection History	15

NSC Carrier Profile

The Carrier Profile is a measurement of a carrier's on-road performance and is comprised of a carrier's demographic information, accident records, contraventions, and vehicle inspections.

On-road performance is measured in the following ways:

- · Contraventions: The number and types of violation tickets that have been deemed guilty;
- CVSA (Out of Service): Roadside CVSA vehicle inspections that put a power unit, trailer or driver out-of-service;
- · Accidents: The number and types of accidents where the driver was found at fault or fault unknown;
- Total: Sum of accidents, out-of-service CVSA inspections and contraventions.

Profile scores are compared to the intervention thresholds for carriers with the same or similar fleet size.

- · Average Fleet Size: Calculated for a 12 month period by dividing the Total Active Vehicle Days by the Active Monthly Days.
 - Total Active Vehicle Days: Calculated by adding the number of days each vehicle was operating under the NSC certificate for the
 previous 12 months. For example, if a carrier only had ten vehicles operating from January 1 to February 2, the Total Active Vehicle
 Days would be 330 days.
 - Active Monthly Days: Calculated by adding the number of days in each month that the carrier had an active vehicle. For example, if a
 carrier only had ten vehicles operating from January 1 to February 2, the Active Monthly Days would be 59 days and the Average
 Fleet Size would be 5.59
- Risk Band: Carriers are divided into 7 risk bands based on their fleet size.

Please report any items believed to be in error to the NSC Program Office by mail, fax, or email. The NSC program office will investigate and, where applicable, make the necessary corrections as promptly as possible.

Mail: NSC Program Office, CVSE: Fax: (250) 952-0578 Email: NSC@gov.bc.ca

PO Box 9250 Stn Prov Govt

Victoria, BC V8W 9J2

Section 1 - Carrier Information

Demographic Information:

Carrier Name: TECO TAXI LTD.

Jurisdiction: BC

Certficate Issue Date: 06-Dec-1988 Extra-Provincial: No Carrier Mailing Address: 1490 JACKSON DR Premium Carrier: No

COMOX BC V9M 4E5 Weigh2GoBC: No Preventative Maintenance: Yes

Primary Types of Business:

Number of Currently Licensed Vehicles: 7

Certificate Information:

Certificate Status: Active

Safety Rating: Satisfactory - Unaudited

Profile Status: Satisfactory
Audit Status: Unaudited

Compliance Review:

Current Profile Scores as of 30-Sep-2019:

	Average Fleet Size	Contraventions	CVSA (Out of Service)	Accidents	Total
TECO TAXI LTD.	7.34	2.32	0.00	0.00	2.32

The carrier's profile status is set based on the score ranges listed below. If scores in all areas are in the Satisfactory range, the carrier's profile status will be Satisfactory. If any score is in the Conditional range, the carrier's profile status will be Conditional. If any score is in the Unsatisfactory range, the carrier's profile status will be Unsatisfactory.

Profile Status	Contraventions	CVSA (Out of Service)	Accidents	Total
Satisfactory	0.00 - 2.34	0.00 - 2.41	0.00 - 0.80	0.00 - 3.21
Conditional	2.35 - 3.02	2.42 - 3.15	0.81 - 1.03	3.22 - 4.73
Unsatisfactory	3.03 and above	3.16 and above	1.04 and above	4.74 and above

NSC Interventions:

During the past 33 months, the carrier has been subject to the following interventions:

Intervention TypeDateCompliance Review - Triggered01-Jun-2019Safety Plan Self-Assessment - Triggered01-Mar-2019Warning Letter - Triggered01-Feb-2019

Triggered interventions occur due to the carrier's profile scores exceeding the thresholds set by the NSC program Office in any one of the four categories.

Section 1 - Carrier Information Page 2

Section 2 - Profile Scores as of Sep 2019

This section lists the carrier's profile scores each month for the past 33 months.

Month	Total Active Vehicle Days	Active Monthly Days	Average Fleet Size	Contraventions Score	CVSA Score	Accident Score	Total Score
2019-09	2680	365	7.34	2.32	0.00	0.00	2.32
2019-08	2710	365	7.42	2.29	0.00	0.00	2.29
2019-07	2741	365	7.51	2.26	0.00	0.00	2.26
2019-06	2772	365	7.59	2.24	0.00	0.00	2.24
2019-05	2802	365	7.68	2.73	0.00	0.00	2.73
2019-04	2819	365	7.72	2.72	0.00	0.00	2.72
2019-03	2889	365	7.92	2.15	0.00	0.00	2.15
2019-02	2889	365	7.92	2.15	0.00	0.00	2.15
2019-01	2889	365	7.92	2.53	0.00	0.00	2.53
2018-12	2889	365	7.92	2.53	0.00	0.00	2.53
2018-11	2889	365	7.92	2.02	0.00	0.00	2.02
2018-10	2931	365	8.03	1.49	0.00	0.00	1.49
2018-09	3047	365	8.35	0.96	0.00	0.00	0.96
2018-08	3167	365	8.68	0.92	0.00	0.00	0.92
2018-07	3151	365	8.63	0.93	0.00	0.00	0.93
2018-06	3151	365	8.63	0.93	0.00	0.00	0.93
2018-05	3151	365	8.63	0.46	0.00	0.00	0.46
2018-04	3145	365	8.62	0.46	0.00	0.00	0.46
2018-03	3046	365	8.35	0.48	0.00	0.00	0.48
2018-02	2922	365	8.01	0.50	0.00	0.00	0.50
2018-01	2810	365	7.70	0.00	0.00	0.00	0.00
2017-12	2703	365	7.41	0.00	0.00	0.00	0.00
2017-11	2658	365	7.28	0.00	0.00	0.00	0.00
2017-10	2586	365	7.08	0.00	0.00	0.00	0.00
2017-09	2443	365	6.69	0.00	0.00	0.00	0.00
2017-08	2304	365	6.31	0.00	0.00	0.00	0.00
2017-07	2289	365	6.27	0.00	0.00	0.00	0.00
2017-06	2258	365	6.19	0.00	0.00	0.00	0.00
2017-05	2228	365	6.10	0.66	0.00	0.00	0.66
2017-04	2229	365	6.11	0.65	0.00	0.00	0.65
2017-03	2349	365	6.44	1.86	0.00	0.00	1.86
2017-02	2473	365	6.78	1.77	0.00	0.00	1.77
2017-01	2605	366	7.12	1.69	0.00	0.00	1.69

Section 3 - Active Fleet from 01-Jan-2017 to 30-Sep-2019

This section identifies all commercial vehicles operating under this Safety Certificate during the requested report period.

Regi#	Plate #	Year	Make	Owner Name	GVW
s.15		2006	CHEVROLET		
	NG6181	2007	DODGE	TECO TAXI LTD.	2377
		2005	CHEVROLET	TECO TAXI LTD	1953
		2003	DODGE		
		2008	FORD		
	LK5903	2006	DODGE	TECO TAXI LTD	2417
		2003	DODGE		
	LK5901	2005	DODGE	TECO TAXI LTD	2270
		2005	DODGE		
		2005	DODGE		
		2005	DODGE		
	NL6803	2006	DODGE	TECO TAXI LTD.	2497
	NL6804	2006	DODGE	TECO TAXI LTD.	2497
	NL6805	2006	DODGE	TECO TAXI LTD.	2497
		2001	DODGE		
_		2009	FORD		
		2008	FORD		
		2010	FORD		
		2008	FORD		

Section 4 - Contraventions

This section lists all violation tickets issued to the carrier or to drivers operating vehicles under the carrier's safety certificate during the requested time period.

NSC points are only assigned to violations where the carrier or driver has been deemed guilty. These points remain on the carrier's profile for 12 months from the disposition date (when the carrier or driver was deemed guilty) and not the violation date (when the violation ticket was issued). Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores. Further information regarding how points are assigned to each type of violation is available on the CVSE website.

The violation ticket details listed below are divided into the following sections:

Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty) Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty) Section 4.3 - Pending Driver Contraventions Section 4.4 - Pending Carrier Contraventions

Summary

Group Description and Equivalency Codes	Number of Violations in last 12 months	Percentage of Violations	Number of Active Points	Percentage of Total Active Points
Speeding (0001-0099)	3	75.00%	12	75.00%
Stop Signs and Traffic Lights (0100-0199)	1	25.00%	4	25.00%
Driver's Liabilities (0200-0299)				
Driving (0300-0399)				
Hours of Service (0400-0499)				
Trip Inspection (0500-0599)				
Mechanical Defects (0600-0699)				
Oversize & Overweight (0700-0799)				
Security of Loads (0900-0999)				
Dangerous Goods (1000)				
Criminal Code (1100-1199)				
Miscellaneous (1200-1299)				
Totals	4	100.00%	16	100.00%

Section 4.1 - Driver Contraventions (Guilty)

This section lists all violation tickets issued and deemed guilty for drivers operating under the carrier's safety certificate during the requested time period. Contraventions are sorted alphabetically by driver name and are listed by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

NSC Points are assigned for 12 months from the disposition date. Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores.

Details

S.22				Class:	400	Status:
Violation Date 2018-10-06 Act MVA	Time 19:28 Section 146.3	Ticket # s.22 Description SPEED AGAINST HIGH	Plate/Jur LS7311 BC	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdio BC Equiv C	2018-10-09
s.22	140.5	SPEED AGAINST HIGH	IWAT SIGN			·
5. 22				Class:		Status:
Violation Date 2019-04-01 Act MVA	Time 01:20 Section 146.7	Ticket # S.22 Description SPEED AGAINST MUN	Plate/Jur LK5901 BC	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdic BC Equiv C 0004	2019-04-01
Violation Date 2018-06-12 Act MVA	Time 22:38 Section 125	Ticket # s.22 Description DISOBEY TRAFFIC CO	Plate/Jur LK5901 BC ONTROL DEVICE	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdic BC Equiv C 0317	2018-06-19
Violation Date 2018-02-04 Act MVA	Time 03:43 Section 186	Ticket # s.22 Description DISOBEY STOP SIGN	Plate/Jur LK5946 BC	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdid BC Equiv C 0102	2018-02-05
s.22				Class:	400	Status:
Violation Date 2019-01-28 Act MVR	Time 21:34 Section 4.41	Ticket # s.22 Description FAIL TO MAINTAIN LAI	Plate/Jur LK5903 BC	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdid BC Equiv C	2019-02-28
s.22				Class:	400	Status:
Violation Date 2018-06-22 Act PTA	Time 10:20 Section 57.2C	Ticket # s.22 Description FAIL DISPLAY ID/CARI	Plate/Jur LS7308 BC RY PERMIT	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdio BC Equiv C	2018-06-29
s.22				Class:	400	Status:
Violation Date 2018-12-10 Act MVA	Time 18:39 Section 175.1	Ticket # s.22 Description FAIL TO YIELD AFTER	Plate/Jur LK5945 BC STOP	Location FORT ST JOHN	Jurisdio BC Equiv 0 0107	2018-12-11

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2017 To: 30-Sep-2019

NSC #: 200-025-550 TECO TAXI LTD.

s.22				Class:	400 Status	s:
Violation Date	Time	Ticket #	Plate/Jur	Location	Jurisdiction	Disposition Date
2018-10-19	22:13	s.22	LK5945 BC	FORT ST JOHN	BC	2018-11-06
Act	Section	Description			Equiv Code	Active Points
MVA	146.3	SPEED AGAINST HIGHWAY	Y SIGN		0004	4

Section 4.2 - Carrier Contraventions (Guilty)

This section lists all violation tickets issued to the carrier and deemed guilty during the requested time period. Contraventions are listed in date order by violation date begining with the most recent contravention.

NSC Points are assigned for 12 months from the disposition date. Active points are only displayed for contraventions that impact the carrier's profile scores.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 4.3 - Driver Contraventions (Pending)

This section lists all pending violations issued in BC to drivers operating under the carrier's safety certificate. These violations are in dispute and have not been deemed guilty or cancelled. NSC points are not assigned to a violation ticket until it has been deemed guilty.

Contraventions are sorted alphabetically by driver name and are listed by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 4.4 - Carrier Contraventions (Pending)

This section lists all pending violations issued in BC to the carrier. These violations are in dispute and have not been deemed guilty or cancelled. NSC points are not assigned to a violation ticket until it has been deemed guilty.

Contraventions are listed in date order by violation date beginning with the most recent contravention.

There are no contraventions to report for this section.

Section 5 - CVSA Inspection Results

This section lists all roadside CVSA and school bus inspections performed on commercial vehicles operating under this safety certificate during the requested time period.

If the overall inspection result is Out of Service (OOS), the inspection is assigned 3 NSC points which are valid for 1 year from the inspection Date. Active points are only displayed for inspections that impact the carrier's profile scores.

CVSA levels and defect descriptions can be found on the last page of this section.

CVSA Inspection Levels

Level	Description
1	Full Inspection (Vehicle & Driver)
2	Walk Around Inspection
3	Driver Only Inspection
4	Special Inspection
5	Vehicle Only Inspection
6	Enhanced - Radioactive
7	Other Provincial
С	School Bus - Complete
R	School Bus - Re-Inspection

Summary

Inspection Type	Number of Inspections in the Past 12 Months	Out of Service (OOS)	Violations Present (Fail)	Pass
Driver/Vehicle Inspections	1	0	1	0
Vehicle Only Inspections	0	0	0	0
Driver Only Inspections	0	0	0	0
Total Inspections	1	0	1	0

CVSA Defect Type	oos	% of Defects	Fail	% of Defects	Total Defects	% of Total
40 - Driver			1	50.00	1	50.00
41 - Lighting Devices						
42 - Windhield, Wipers						
43 - Steering						
44 - Braking System						
45 - Brake Adjustment						
46 - Suspension						
47 - Tires, Wheels, Rims			1	50.00	1	50.00
48 - Fuel System						
49 - Exhaust System						
50 - Coupling Devices						
51 - Body, Frame						
52 - Load Security						
53 - Emergency Exits						
54 - Dangerous Goods						
55 - Miscellaneous						
Total Defects	0	0.00	2	100.00	2	100.00

Details

Inspection Date	Time	Document #	Location	Jur	Level	Result	Active Points
2019-04-24	23:10	8678748	Fort St. John	BC	2	Fail	
Driver Name			DL#/Jur				
5.22							
Vehicle	Plate/Jur	Regi #	Vehicle Desc	Result	Inspection	n Item Defect	
Power Unit	LS7313 BC	s.15	DODGE	Fail	40,47		
Inspection Date	Time	Document #	Location	Jur	Level	Result	Active Points
2017-05-30	08:57	8528467	Charlie Lake	ВС	3	Fail	
Driver Name			DL#/Jur				
5.22							
Vehicle	Plate/Jur	Regi #	Vehicle Desc	Result	Inspection	n Item Defect	
Power Unit	KF8163 BC	s.15	FORD	Fail	40		

Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement National Safety Code Carrier Profile Report From: 01-Jan-2017 To: 30-Sep-2019

NSC #: 200-025-550 TECO TAXI LTD.

Section 6 - Accident Information

This section lists all police-reported accidents involving commercial vehicles operating under this safety certificate during the requested time period.

NSC points are assigned to accidents where the driver was 50% or more at fault, or if fault is unknown. The number of points assigned is based on the accident type. NSC points are valid for 1 year from the Accident Date. Active points are only displayed for accidents that impact the carrier's profile scores.

Summary

Accident Type	Number of Accidents in last 12 months	At Fault	Fault Unknown	Not at Fault	Active Points
Fatality	0	0	0	0	0
Injury	1	0	0	1	0
Property	0	0	0	0	0
Total Accidents	1	0	0	1	0

Details

Accident Date 2018-10-14	<i>Time</i> 01:48	Report # R4793080	Location FT ST JOHN	<i>Jur</i> BC	<i>Type</i> Injury	<i>Fault</i> No Fault	Active Points
Driver Name			DL#/Jur				
s.22							
Plate/Jur		Regi #	Vehicle Desc	Chai	rges Laid		
LS7308 BC		s.15	2001 DODGE	No			

Section 6 - Accident Information Page 13

Section 7 - Audit Summary

This section summarizes the quantifiable facility audits that have been conducted on this carrier during the requested time period. Compliance Reviews are not included in this summary.

As of June 1, 2015, NSC implemented a new set of questions and scoring criteria for quantifiable facility audits.

No Audits conducted for this carrier during the report period.

Section 7 - Audit Summary Page 14

Section 8 - CVIP Vehicle Inspection History

This section lists all commercial vehicle inspections (CVIP) conducted on and all outstanding Notice & Orders (N&O Box 1 or Box 2) issued to vehicles operating under the safety certificate during the requested period. CVIP inspections and Notice & Orders are listed for informational purposes only. NSC points are not assigned based on inspection results.

If vehicles are regularly failing CVIP inspections, NSC recommends that the carrier review their vehicle maintenance and trip inspection programs to ensure that defects are being resolved in a timely manner and vehicles are being properly maintained throughout the year.

Regi #S.15		Plate: LK5945		2006 CHEVROLET IMPAL		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-06-10	CVIP	S11150	13591566	FD96641	2019-12-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-16	CVIP	S6055	12914157	FB10872	2019-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-02-08	CVIP	S6055	12484400	FA07833	2018-08-31	Pass
2017-08-18	CVIP	S3015	12129187	EY71096	2018-02-28	Pass
2017-03-11	CVIP	S3015	11770778	EX88228	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15 Plate: NG6181			2007 DODGE CRVAN			
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-06-26	CVIP	S11150	13635125	FE96259	2019-12-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-12-21	CVIP	S11150	13202557	FC76226	2019-06-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15 Plat		Plate: null	late: null		2005 CHEVROLET IMPAL		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2019-04-24	CVIP	S11150	13456733	FD96622	2019-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-10-26	CVIP	S11150	13076445	FC76204	2019-04-30	Pass	
2018-02-23	CVIP	S6055	12510028	FA07846	2018-08-31	Pass	
2017-08-24	CVIP	S3015	12141466	EZ42804	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2017-03-08	CVIP	S3015	11764366	EX88222	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)	

Regi #: S.15		Plate: LG5416	ate: LG5416		2003 DODGE CRVAN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2018-08-31	CVIP	S6055	12951274	FB10892	2019-02-28	Pass	
2018-02-16	CVIP	S6055	12497601	FA07841	2018-08-31	Pass	
2017-08-29	CVIP	S3015	12151032	EZ42815	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2017-03-11	CVIP	S3015	11770766	EX88226	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)	

Regi #:S.15		Plate: LK5903	Plate: LK5903		2006 DODGE GRCVN		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2019-08-30	CVIP	S11150	13807768	FE96297	2020-08-31	Pass	
2019-02-15	CVIP	S11150	13302241	FC76236	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-08-28	CVIP	S6055	12940520	FB10882	2019-02-28	Pass	
2018-02-14	CVIP	S6055	12493394	FA07838	2018-08-31	Pass	
2017-08-24	CVIP	S3015	12141484	EZ42807	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2017-03-11	CVIP	S3015	11770770	EX88227	2017-09-30	Pass	

Regi #:S.15		Plate: LS7311		2003 DODGE CRVAN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2018-08-20	CVIP	S6055	12922470	FB10876	2019-02-28	Pass
2018-03-15	CVIP	S6055	12552663	FB10803	2018-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-21	CVIP	S3015	12133190	EY71099	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: S.15	Regi #: S.15			2005 DODGE	2005 DODGE CRVAN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result	
2019-08-30	CVIP	S11150	13806535	FE96295	2020-02-29	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2019-02-27	CVIP	S11150	13325582	FC76247	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2018-08-28	CVIP	S6055	12939663	FB10881	2019-02-28	Pass	
2018-02-26	CVIP	S6055	12514159	FA07849	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2017-08-21	CVIP	S3015	12133204	EY71100	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)	
2017-03-11	CVIP	S3015	11770758	EX88225	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)	

Regi #S.15		Plate: LS7309		2005 DODGE GRCVN		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-08-29	CVIP	S11150	13801159	FE96292	2020-02-29	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2019-02-27	CVIP	S11150	13323397	FC76244	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-28	CVIP	S6055	12943042	FB10884	2019-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-02-09	CVIP	S6055	12487338	FA07836	2018-08-31	Pass
2017-08-25	CVIP	S3015	12144165	EZ42812	2018-02-28	Pass

Regi #:S.15		Plate: LS7312		2005 DODGE	CRVAN	
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-08-29	CVIP	S11150	13802648	FE96293	2020-08-31	Pass
2019-02-27	CVIP	S11150	13325623	FC76248	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-13	CVIP	S6055	12906407	FB10869	2019-02-28	Pass
2018-02-26	CVIP	S6055	12513985	FA07848	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-22	CVIP	S3015	12135901	EZ42801	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15		Plate: LS7313		2005 DODGE CRVAN		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-02-26	CVIP	S11150	13322007	FC76243	2019-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-08-31	CVIP	S6055	12950635	FB10891	2019-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2018-02-27	CVIP	S6055	12518440	FA07851	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-18	CVIP	S3015	12129183	EY71095	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #S.15		Plate: NL6803		2006 DODGE GRCVN		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-03-25	CVIP	S11150	13383235	FD96612	2019-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: s.15		Plate: NL6804		2006 DODGE GRCVN		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-03-22	CVIP	S11150	13378194	FD96610	2019-09-30	Pass

Regi #:S.15	Plate: NL6805		2006 DODGE GRCVN			
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2019-08-16	CVIP	S11150	13770196	FE96285	2020-02-29	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2019-01-22	CVIP	S11150	13254764	FC76232	2019-07-31	Pass
2019-01-22	CVIP	S11150	13254755	FC76232	2019-07-31	Pass

Regi #:S.15	Plate: LS7308		2001 DODGE CRVAN			
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2018-08-24	CVIP	S6055	12932553	FB10879	2019-02-28	Pass
2018-02-21	CVIP	S6055	12505319	FA07845	2018-08-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-08-25	CVIP	S3015	12144118	EZ42810	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #:S.15		Plate: KF8164		2009 FORD CRV		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2017-08-22	CVIP	S3015	12135913	EZ42802	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-03-11	CVIP	S3015	11770750	EX88223	2017-09-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #S.15		Plate: KF8163		2008 FORD CRVCT		
Date	Туре	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2017-08-29	CVIP	S3015	12150883	EZ42813	2018-02-28	Pass (Repair Same Day)
2017-04-07	CVIP	S3015	11830425	EX88231	2017-10-31	Pass (Repair Same Day)

Regi #: S.15		Plate: HV1609		2010 FORD CRVCT		
Date	Type	Facility #	Confirmation #	Decal #	Expiry Date	Result
2017-05-01	CVIP	S3015	11882327	EX88238	2017-11-30	Pass (Repair Same Day)